
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                 23rd November 2018 

   
 
Dear parent/ Carer, 
 
Year 10 Work Experience 6th- 17th May 2019. 
 
I would like to invite you to a Work Experience Information evening on Wednesday 12th 
December in the Main Hall at 6pm. 
 
This will be an opportunity to launch this year’s work experience, with parents, giving you 
the information you need to be able to support your child in both finding a placement, as 
well as support required during work experience itself. 
 
Work experience is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to familiarise themselves with the 
working world, giving them insight into different working environments. It is a compulsory 
part of year 10 and we expect all pupils to have a placement during the two weeks. 
 
If you have any questions in advance of the meeting regarding work experience, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms Alice Ward  
Associate SLT – Work experience Coordinator.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


